Careers Message for Year 10 to 11 Subject Selection

Can parents/carers of Year 10 please check an email
message sent out to all families on July 20 that has digital
copies of subject selection information and important
dates.
Key Dates:
Week 1, July 13 - hard copies of subject selection booklets
handed to students.
Week 2, July 20 - Email to families of digital information.
TAFE TVET courses open and applications will close
September 3. See Careers Adviser for an application.
Weeks 2 & 3 - Year 10 Careers classes online subject
selection activities and students researching subjects using
information from booklets, school website platforms,
faculty teachers, families, senior students and Careers
Adviser.
Week 4, August 3 - Student subject selection HT
interviews for 15-20 mins all day. No Year 10 classes on
this day. No parents to attend.
August 6 - Final date for students to register their subject
choices
Good luck with your conversations and research and | will
be available for consultation throughout the process of
planning for 2022.

Karen Horne Careers Adviser

Upcoming Events

Jul 28 Parent/Teacher Interviews
Aug 3 Year 11 Interview Day
Aug 6 Year 11 Subject Selections due

Year 8 & 9 elective choices due for 2022
Aug 9 Trial HSC starts
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Year 7 classes have moved into our
Academic Merit structure for their core TAS
subjects, with the top performing English,
maths, science and HSIE students in AM
classes and other students in mixed ability
groups.

All AM classes, 7-10 will be reviewed at the
end and the middle of each year to maintain
a competitive environment.

NAIDOC Week saw our
Hospitality class help
cater for light
refreshments. They did a
marvellous job and
made all our lovely
visitors most welcome.
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We have moved to a reverse integration model for our MC
students, who now study their core subjects in their own
classroom, with learning programs dedicated to their
individual needs.
Our Distance Education Project (DE Hub) got underway
this week, set up for students to re-engage with their
learning in a small group setting.

Mrs Sandra Rosner (Principal)

In the classroom for
NAIDOC we have
continued to encourage |
the learning of culture in
our lessons. In Food
Technology we have
been learning about
“Bush  Tucker”  this
week’s practical was
kangaroo. All students

CHS State KO Tennis Opens

AHS team of four tennis players travelled to
Mullumbimby to play Mullumbimby High in the
3" round. Congratulations to the team on their
excellent effort, sportsmanship and their
behaviour was excellent. The girls had strong
results in the first two rounds and unfortunately

Year 12 Trivia
Night Fundraiser

In the last week of Term
2 Year 12 conducted a
P Trivia Night; much fun
), was had by all
|| attendees. Terrific prizes
¢ were donated by many
local businesses. Several
5 tables dressed up in
~ order to compete for
Best-Dressed
| Table/Individual. We had
butterflies, tradies, 80’s
and other funky outfits.
It was a very successful
evening.

Jenn Wilson

Year 12 Adviser

have now tasted this
high protein, low fat
meat. They were most
impressed by its rich
delicious flavour.

In Textiles Technology we
have been exploring the art
and heritage of Aboriginal dot
painting with students
exploring the method and
creating a sample. They now
move on to painting this onto
a reusable carry bag. This unit
is also encouraging
sustainability and focusing on
“plastic free” July.

the Mullumbimby opposition were too good for
them this round.

Deb Barron

L2

(CHS State KO Netball Opens
The 2" round at home and the third round at
Maclean.

The team had an excellent game at both venues,
succeeding with a win at home and a thrilling
game at Maclean. They were only defeated in
the fourth quarter at Maclean. An impressive
level of movement skills in both games.




